
Dunham’s Bay Fish and Game Club Inc. 
Minutes of General Membership Meeting         
August 14th , 2024 

The August 2024 General Membership Meeting of the Dunham’s Bay Fish and Game Club was 
held at 7:00pm on August ,2024  

 President: John Bowe                                                                             Directors: 
	 Melissa Stark 
Secretary Lee Garrand                                                                             Bob Benway 
                                                                                                                 John Beecher   
                                                                                                                 Don Kramer 

	                                     	  
Members /Officers/Directors Attended the Meeting In Person and Via Zoom 22 

President John Bowe opened the Meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Minutes from the previous Meeting were read and approved. 1st-John B, 2nd Mike H. Voted 
Unanimous 
                     
Treasurers Report checkbook balance to be $72299,78.  Credit/Debit Card Balance $3753.84 
CD Balance $78000 +.  Read and approved. Paul P 1st, John B 2nd.Voted Unanimous 

 Membership 
Bob Benway stated we had 624 members with  

Buildings and Grounds No Report 
                                                                               
 Archery No Report 

Clays David Smith spoke regarding Tuesday Clay Shoots, Clay Thrower cost $5040. David also 
proposed having Clay shoots 1st and 3rd Tuesday of each month. Lee Garrand proposed a Sunday 
a month stating more people would show up for Sunday shoots. 3Rd Sunday of October was 
proposed. Keeping $5 Fee for all shooters Sunday (1-4) 

She Shooters – No Report 

Conservation Council/ Legislation Dan Ladd spoke hunting licenses in 2024 being paper print 
outs, no backtags in Southern Zone. Can Show Electronic Proof through Hunt Fish NY. 



Old/New Business An HR218 Course was slated for Friday, September 20th from 9-1pm. A Stop 
the Bleed Kit was proposed for the Archery Course, a $200 Kit in Waterproof container was 
proposed. Mike H made motion, Melissa S 2nd, Voted unanimous. Location on the range 
discussed. Thought was to mount it where the 2 Courses split. 

Nominating Committee Nominees were asked in Club Email to send in their nominations. 

Motion to adjourn, Meeting adjourned 8:05pm- Bob T.1st,  John B. 2nd 
 Voted unanimous.  

.  


